
Homedale School District #370 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees; Superintendent Rob Sauer 
FROM: Moss Strong, HMS Principal  
DATE: August 2018 
RE: Board of Trustees Report 

 
Registration Update 
We had a great turnout for registration with 80% of returning students attending our 
registration days. We have a total of 26 new students who attended registration. Preliminary 
numbers for grade levels have 5th, 6th, and 7th at 97-100 students and 8th grade at 90. 
 
PBIS Leadership Team 
The team has had a busy summer with professional development and preparing our staff 
professional development on the 14th. The team met with our BSU consultants on August 
6th to finalize the professional development plan. 
 
The Building 
The maintenance crew and Irma and Jesus have the building looking sharp and ready for 
our staff and students. The new carpet and paint in the gym has really dressed up the 
school. We appreciate them so much. 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 


